
                                                         
 

 

 

  

 

   

 

MEDIA RELEASE 

 

Singapore, 09 June 2025 | For Immediate Release  

 

 

Status Update on Wan Hai 503 Incident 

 

The Maritime and Port Authority of Singapore (MPA) has been notified by the 

Indian authorities that 18 crew were safely transferred from lifeboats to an Indian Navy 

ship, which is en route to New Mangalore Port. 

 

2. Four crew — two from Taiwan, one from Myanmar, and one from Indonesia — 

remain missing. Search and rescue (SAR) operations are ongoing. 

 

3. Of the 18 rescued crew, five are reported to have sustained injuries. The injured 

crew are receiving medical treatment onboard the Indian Navy ship en route to port. 

 

4. As at 20:30pm on 9 June 2025 (Singapore Time), a total of 3 vessels have been 

deployed by the Indian Coast Guard and the Indian Navy to support the SAR 

operations. Aircraft have also been deployed to assist. 

 

5. ⁠MPA expresses its appreciation to the Indian authorities for their swift response 

in recovering the 18 crew and for their support for the ongoing SAR operations. 

 

6. A team from the Maritime and Port Authority of Singapore is en route to support 

the Indian authorities.  

 

7. Our thoughts are with the crew and their families during this difficult time.  

  

8. Updates will be provided when further information becomes available. 

 

 

-  End of Release - 

  



                                                         
 

 

 

  

 

   

 

About the Maritime and Port Authority of Singapore (MPA) 

MPA was established on 2 February 1996 with the mission to develop Singapore as a 
premier global hub port and international maritime centre, and to advance and 
safeguard Singapore’s strategic maritime interests. MPA is the driving force behind 
Singapore’s maritime and port development, taking on the roles of maritime and port 
regulator and planner, international maritime centre champion, national maritime 
representative, and a champion of digitalisation and decarbonisation efforts at regional 
and international fora such as at the International Maritime Organization and the 
International Organization for Marine Aids to Navigation. MPA partners industry, 
research community and other agencies to enhance safety, security, and 
environmental protection, facilitate maritime and port operations and growth, expand 
multi-domain capabilities, and support the cluster of maritime ancillary services and 
manpower development. MPA is responsible for the overall development and growth 
of the maritime multi-domain and the Port of Singapore.  
 

For more information, please visit www.mpa.gov.sg/ 

 

For media enquiries, please contact: 
Kok Liling 

Communications and Community, Maritime and Port Authority of Singapore 
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http://www.mpa.gov.sg/
mailto:media_enquiries@mpa.gov.sg

